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GSRP ADDS TWO ATTORNEYS 

GSRP is very proud to welcome two new attorneys to the firm in the early part of 2014.  
Thomas M. Bounty joined the firm as a Partner and Steven D. Baker as Counsel. 

Tom, who began his legal career in private practice, comes to GSRP as a 28-year veteran of 
the life insurance industry, having held senior executive positions with major insurance 
companies, most recently with Zurich American Life Insurance Company. He unquestionably 
enjoys a stellar reputation as one of the private placement life insurance market's most 
respected legal, tax, and product experts.  In his new role with GSRP, Tom will counsel high 
net worth individuals and family offices in the design and implementation of domestic and 
international private placement life insurance and annuity structures with a focus on 
minimizing tax burdens while fulfilling charitable and legacy planning goals. He will also 
advise investment management companies seeking to participate in the private placement 
life insurance realm through the establishment of insurance dedicated funds. 

Steven brings 15 years of estate planning, probate and tax expertise to GSRP. He is both an 
attorney and CPA, and is Board Certified in Estate Planning and Probate. Steven has 
extensive prior experience in both large and small firm environments providing quality, 
personalized estate planning, probate, and trust services to individuals and families, as well 
as counseling fiduciaries on a wide variety of trust and estate administration matters.  He 
will primarily assist GSRP's clients with domestic estate planning and tax matters, but will 
also support GSRP's large family relationships in relation to their closely held business, 
complex trust administration, charitable foundation, and tax compliance needs. 

We are thrilled about the addition of Tom and Steven to GSRP's team of lawyers, non-
lawyer private client professionals, and amazing administrative staff. Some of us have 
practiced together for as many as 20+ years, and we are confident that Tom and Steven 
will be long term players, too, enabling us to represent our clients at an even higher level.   

Tom and Steven may be contacted as follows: 

Thomas M. Bounty 
860.429.0733 
tbounty@gsrp.com 
 
Steven D. Baker 
512.370.2725 
sbaker@gsrp.com   
 

   
 
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. federal 
tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, 
for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another 
party any transaction or matter addressed herein.  All of the information herein is further provided for educational purposes only 
and is not intended to be and cannot be used as legal or tax advice by any person. 

http://www.facebook.com/gsrplaw
http://www.linkedin.com/company/giordani-swanger-ripp-&-phillips-llp
http://www.twitter.com/gsrpllp

